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Q. You are asking for Ground Level, but would a 3rd floor be acceptable, given the building comes 
with ADA compliant elevators.  
 
A. The preference is first/ground level office space as this will be a location that is visited by 
the public looking for services. However, office space on upper levels of a building could be 
given consideration as part of the upcoming site tours if the overall space meets the parameters 
of the RFP for this project.  
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